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In order to expedite the program, it was decided that implementa-
ticn planning should begin on the basis of a sample safety
message without waiting for all of the messages to be developed
and approved. Since the message concerning the limitations of

a safety is one which inevitably will be included in the final
list of messages to be publicized, this message was selected for
initial planning with NSSF., W. E. Talley and E. S. McCawley, Jr.,
were delegated to meet with the Executive Directocr of NSSF and
cemmence such planning.

E. S. McCawley, Jr., reported that an article on the limitaté&ns
of flrearms safetles has been wrltten by Col. E. B. ergsman

will contact Col. Crossman to suggest dlstrlbut;
SAAMI members and to discuss the feasibility. of =]
The American leleman. E. S. McCawley,_Jr.,

551bLe}* The intention is to
;' gifftation to the Executive
. Committee at_;_.ﬂg,ne” Jum% meet:.ng “Haven. A further meeting
- of the Task'Fdrce will b held,ln approximately three weeks to
recexve rep £s, @ﬁ rec@mﬂﬁnﬂﬂ& messages and proposed means of
: i "ﬁan fﬁé prepare tHe presentation to the Executive

urned at 2:30 p.m.
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